A stunning family home in sought after private estate
3 Pelhams Close, Esher, Surrey KT10 8QB
Freehold

•

•

3 reception rooms Open plan kitchen/dining room 5
bedrooms 4 bathrooms (2 en suites) Games room,
craft room and store Annex with kitchen and shower
room Garage and off-street parking Garden

•

•

•

Local information
Pelhams Close forms part of the
highly regarded and historic
Esher Place Estate. This quiet
cul-de-sac offers a great deal of
privacy and is conveniently
positioned just 0.5 miles from
Esher High Street which offers an
array of boutiques, shops,
restaurants, bars, coffee shops as
well as an Everyman cinema and
a Waitrose supermarket.
The Elmbridge area is popular
with families as it offers an
excellent range of both state and
independent schools including
Claremont Fan Court, Danes Hill,
Notre Dame and The ACS
Cobham, as well as Esher Church
School and Esher College.
Esher is the perfect choice for
those in search of nature, space
and quality of life. The
surrounding woods and
commons provide a green
backdrop ideal for exploring the
vast range of sports clubs and
leisure venues, including Esher
Cricket Club and Sandown Park
racecourse. For more
comprehensive shopping
Kingston upon Thames is just a
short distance away.
Esher is an ideal commuter
location with the mainline station
at Esher (approximately 1.4
miles) providing a direct and
regular service to London
Waterloo in 23 minutes. Both the
M25 and Heathrow and Gatwick
airports are located nearby.

About this property
This contemporary family home
is flooded with natural light,
beautifully presented throughout
and offers versatile

•
•

accommodation arranged over
three floors.
An entrance hall welcomes you
into this modern home, leading
to all of the principal rooms
including the family/TV room
positioned to the front of the
house. A short set of steps lead
down to the striking formal
reception room which boasts a
feature fireplace and bi fold
doors opening onto the terrace.
Glazed double doors connect this
room to the stunning open plan
kitchen/dining/living space which
benefits from an abundance of
natural light thanks to the
skylight overhead and both
sliding and bi-folding doors
which again provide access to
the terrace. This whole space is
perfect for both everyday use
and entertaining. The kitchen
features a range of stylish gloss
wall and base units, integrated
appliances and island with
induction hob and breakfast bar.
A useful utility room can be
found off the kitchen and
provides external access. A guest
cloakroom completes the ground
floor accommodation.
On the first floor the spacious
principal bedroom suite boasts a
dressing room and en suite
bathroom with twin sinks, shower
and free standing bath. It also
enjoys stunning, far reaching
views over the local landscape.
There are 4 further bedrooms on
this floor, one of which benefits
from an en suite shower room,
whilst the remaining 3 are served
by a beautifully appointed family
bathroom.

The property benefits from a
large lower ground floor which
includes the superb games room
with kitchenette and shower
room. This room has both sliding
and bi-folding doors which open
directly onto the garden.
Adjacent is a studio/craft room
and there is a further useful
storage room.
The detached double garage is
set away from the house and
offers a fantastic annex with
kitchen and shower room on the
ground floor while the living
space and bedroom are situated
on the first floor. Alternatively
this would make a wonderful
home office.
The property is approached via a
large driveway which offers
ample off-street parking in
addition to the garaging. The
home is well screened to the
front offering a great deal of
privacy. To the rear are the
extensive west facing terraces on
both ground and lower ground
floor levels, providing the perfect
space for al fresco dining and
entertaining. The superb
landscaped garden is bordered
by an array of trees and shrubs
providing a good level of
seclusion.

Tenure
Freehold
Local Authority
Elmbridge Borough Council
Viewing
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